
 
 
From: <sysadmin@myeducation.gov.bc.ca>  
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2025 9:45 AM 
Subject: GWG Commencement Ceremony Ticket Information 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
We are writing to clarify the ticket information for the upcoming commencement ceremony. 
  
Each student will receive four (4) tickets as part of their commencement package. Additionally, up to four (4) extra 
tickets can be purchased (at $7.00 each) on a first-come, first-served basis starting on April 7th. Purchases can be made 
online (via Student QuickPay) or in-person at the school office.  
  
If you require more than the potential eight (8) tickets (four included tickets and four additional purchased ones), please 
email gwg-finance@sd33.bc.ca to request additional tickets. We will do our best to accommodate these requests based on 
availability and will notify families starting on May 1st whether we can fulfill their request. 
  
Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to celebrating this special occasion with you and your student(s)! 
  
GW Graham Secondary School 
604-847-0772 
 
From: "G.W. Graham Secondary" <gwg-finance@sd33.bc.ca> 
Date: March 14, 2025 at 11:54:14 AM PDT 
Subject: Grade 12 Account statements and Grad Information 
  
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
  
We are excited to share some important updates regarding upcoming events for our graduating students. Please read the 
following details carefully. 
  
Prom Tickets: Prom tickets will go on sale starting April 7. In order to purchase a ticket, students must have their student 
accounts paid and up to date. Please ensure that any outstanding fees are settled before attempting to purchase tickets. 
Prom tickets will only be made available to student accounts with no outstanding balances. 
  
Grad Cruise Tickets: For those who have not yet paid for their Grad Cruise tickets, please be aware that payment must be 
made by April 6. If the payment is not received by this date, the ticket will be offered to the next student on the waitlist. We 
want to ensure that every student has the opportunity to participate, so please make arrangements to pay as soon as 
possible. 
  
Extra Commencement Tickets: Additional commencement tickets will go on sale starting April 7. Each student will be able 
to purchase up to 4 additional tickets. If you require more than 4 tickets, please submit your request to gwg-
finance@sd33.bc.ca Tickets will be included with the grad gown handout package. NOTE: all students will receive 4 
commencement tickets included in their grad gown package. 
  
Dry Grad Tickets: Dry Grad tickets will be available to purchase on April 7. Tickets will be included with the grad gown handout 
package. 
  
Grad Gown Handout: Tentative date for grad gown package handout including all purchased tickets is June 2. More 
information to come. 
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Grad Auction Credits: If your student has earned Grad Auction credits, they can use these funds toward the purchase of 
prom tickets, grad cruise tickets, or extra convocation tickets. Extra funds in excess of grad functions can be offered to help 
cover a friend’s grad activities or applied to other outstanding fees on student accounts. To access these credits, please 
contact us at gwg-finance@sd33.bc.ca  
  
Financial Concerns: We understand that financial situations can sometimes create challenges. If your family is facing financial 
concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us at  gwg-finance@sd33.bc.ca  We want to ensure that no student misses 
out on these important graduation events due to financial difficulties. 
  
All grad event tickets including prom, extra convocation tickets, and dry grad will be available via Student Quick Pay under 
the grad tab. 
  
More information regarding the above-mentioned grad activities can be found on our school website: 
https://gwgss.sd33.bc.ca/grad-2025-events-and-information  
  
Thank you for your attention to these details, we look forward to celebrating this upcoming graduation season with our 
students. 
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